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It feels like we launched the Westchester Power just a short time ago, but in fact the contract for 

our Con Ed territory municipalities ends December 31. We have completed the solicitation for 

the new contract to begin January 1 (see press release) and notification letters have gone out as 

of yesterday (11/14/2018). The mailing will go to current customers, as well as residents and 

small businesses that are eligible. Accounts which are already signed up with other private 

suppliers will not receive the notice.  If you see these, please read – they are not private 

solicitations! 

Envelope 

 

  

Sample Letter for Newly Eligible Customers 

  

https://www.westchesterpower.org/press-releases/
https://www.westchesterpower.org/envelope_2019_contract_notification/


 

Sample Letter for Current Customers 

 

https://www.westchesterpower.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/2019_Contract_Notice_NewlyEligible_Sample.pdf
https://www.westchesterpower.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/11/2019_Contract_Notice_Current_Participants_Sample.pdf
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